
 

No.F-2/2025                                                  11th September, 2025 

 

F.Y. B.Tech. Admissions 2025-26 
 

(Vacancy Rounds - Fresh GCLM Applications)  

 
 

Candidates, who are eligible for GCLM seats and interested in making fresh 

application for F.Y. B.Tech. programs in the Gujarati (GCLM) category for the upcoming 

Vacancy Rounds (2nd Round onwards), can apply for the same using the online link, which 

is available on the college website.  

Aspiring candidates may also note that as per our earlier intimation dated 10th 

September 2025, there will be counselling rounds on Friday, the 12th September 2025 

(Vacancy Round-II) as well as on 13th September 2025 ((Vacancy Round-III). It is even 

possible that there may be further rounds later, i.e., on 14th & 15th September 2025 

depending on the cancellations, before the cut-off date. Please look out for notices on the 

website on regular basis for related intimations. 

 
Additional candidates, who will be applying now will be considered in the order of 

merit, roundwise, as applicable. Every day, i.e., from 12th to 15th September, 2025, the 

application cycle will be closed at 09.00 a.m. Only such candidates, who have applied till 

09.00 a.m. on the specific day will be considered for that day’s round. Candidates are 

requested once again to regularly look for updates regarding admissions on the college 

website. 

 
Good luck and best wishes to everyone! 

 
 
 

 
   

 
Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                                                                                                             (Principal) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


